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DANDELION KILLER

Before   After

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 REG. NO. 12438 P.C.P. ACT

CAUTION    POISON

GUARANTEE:  
2,4-D 250 g per litre 
(present as amine)

NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario  N4S 8P6

Laval, Quebec  H7S 1G3
 Calgary, Alberta  T2H 2S1

Made in Canada

C-I-L Dandelion Killer is a preferred product for users who do
not wish to kill clover in their lawns.

DIRECTIONS
(5 mL = 1 teaspoon 15 mL = 1 tablespoon) Use 45 mL in 10 L of
water per 100 m2 of lawn area.  Controls most broadleaved weeds
(Dandelion, Plantain, Ragweed, Ground Ivy, Shepherd's-Purse,



etc.)

HOW AND WHEN TO APPLY - Apply with a pressure sprayer using a
coarse spray or a watering can with a fine rosette spray.  Spray
to give a thorough coverage of weeds without excessive run-off. 
Apply in late spring or early fall when weeds are actively
growing and temperatures are above 10EC.  Do not spray when rain
is forecast and avoid spraying during hot, dry spells.  DO NOT
water within 24 hours.  Delay mowing for several days after
application.  A repeat application may be necessary.  Killing
action begins in 5-7 days.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Harmful if swallowed. 
Causes irritation of eyes and skin.  Avoid contact with eyes,
skin or clothing.  Avoid spray drift onto flowers, vegetables,
fruits, ornamentals, and other susceptible plants.  Coarse sprays
are less likely to drift.  Do not use on freshly seeded lawns or
bent grass.  Apply only when there is no hazard from drift. 
Watering cans, sprayers, etc. used to apply 2,4-D type
weedkillers should not be used for any other purpose.  Wash
equipment thoroughly after use.  Avoid contamination of food,
feed, fertilizer, seed, pesticides or any body of water.  Do not
store diluted spray.  Keep product in original container during
storage.

NOTE - Clippings from a freshly sprayed lawn should not be used
as a mulch.  Store above 0 deg. C.  

PROTECTIVE CLOTHING: Wear long-sleeved shirt, long pants, sock,
shoes and chemical-resistant (e.g. rubber) gloves. 

OPERATOR USE PRECAUTIONS: Rinse gloves before removal.  Wash
hands before eating, drinking, using tobacco or using the toilet. 
If pesticide penetrates clothing, remove immediately; then wash
thoroughly and put on clean clothing.  Remove clothing and
launder separately before reuse, and promptly and thoroughly wash
hands and exposed skin with soap and water, then shower.  Re-use
gloves for pesticide application only.

Re-entry Interval: Do not allow people (other than applicator) or
pets on treatment area during application.  Do not enter treated
areas until spray has thoroughly dried.

Maximum Application Frequency: For good turf/lawn management,
normally two applications per year per treatment site are
adequate.  This does not include spot treatments.



DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with household garbage.  

FIRST AID:  

If on skin, wash with soap and water.  

If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes and get medical aid.  

If swallowed, obtain medical attention or contact a poison
control centre.

For additional information, emergency, spills or fire call 1-800-
268-2806.

C-I-L is a registered trademark of ICI Canada Inc. NU-GRO
Corporation is a Registered User.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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